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Segment 04 
 
LANE CLOSURE & DETOUR INFORMATION 
Segment 4 of the M-Path will be closed for construction from December 24th, 2024 through December 2025 
 
To do this work safely, it will be necessary to perform M-Path closures and detour pedestrian and bicycle traBic from 
the current M-Path into the City’s local streets. All eBorts are being made to minimize the impact from the 
construction activities to area residents, pedestrians, bicyclists, Metrorail and Metrobus patrons, businesses, and 
motorists. See below.  
 
M-Path Detour: 
• Location: Between SW 27th Avenue and SW 38th Avenue 
• Detour Route: TraBic detoured through oB the M-Path along Douglas Rd to SW 28th Street returning to US-1 at 

27th Avenue 
• See map below 
 
For questions or additional information, please email TheUnderline@miamidade.gov or call Gianno Feoli at (305) 
747.7455. More information regarding The Underline Phase 3 can be found by visiting: miamidade.gov/TheUnderline. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Segment 4 Detour Connects 
to Existing Segment 5 
Detour at Ponce De Leon 
roundabout 


